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Cottonwood-Gordon Ag Society 
Community Newsletter – March 2019 

2019 Board of Directors  
President 
Shari Robertson 403-556-2805 
1st Vice President 
Linda Toews     403-224-2881 
2nd Vice President 
Linda Mason             403-224-2273 
Treasurer 
Glen Wordie              403-224-2010 
Secretary/Newsletter 
Caroline Hansen      403-358-4919 
Hall Booking 
Sharon Blain  403-227-2489 
Board Members 
Connie Ness              403-896-1115 
Megan Buyks           403-227-4403 
Barbara Traxel         403-227-2004 
Laurie Wordie          403-224-2010 
Jim Smith           403-224-2904 
Danny Toews            403-224-2881 

Upcoming Ag Society Events 
Mar 9- Dinner & Entertainment 
Apr 5- Movie Night 
Volunteer Appreciation 
 
 
 

Community Update 
 
 

Our Valentines Social was a hit! 
About 25 people enjoyed playing Las Vegas style games with lots 
and lots of play money! Fortunes were won and lost, and won 
again, giving everyone one of the lovely donated prizes. 33.2 
pounds of non-perishable food was collected and donated to the 
Innisfail Food Bank.  Due to unforeseen circumstances the list of 
all the donors is unavailable presently, but will be in the next 
newsletter. 

 
      

 
 
 
                     
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
      

 

Cottonwood Gordon Ag Society presents 
It’s A Scream 

A horror-bly funny comedy 
by 

Didsbury Theatre Players (now known as Mountain View Theatre 
Projects) 

under arrangement with Samuel French 
Saturday, March 9 

Doors open 6:00 pm; Dinner: 7:00 pm; Show: 8:30 pm 
Tickets: $45 

This is a fundraiser for the handicapped washrooms. 
Enjoy a wonderful meal and a terrific show, bid on silent auction 

and help raise funds for the renovation! 
 

Spencer has just inherited his father’s film studio and thinks he 
knows better than his late father how to produce movies. The 

studio specializes in horror films and their biggest star is Alexander 
Moreau. When Spencer informs Moreau his contract is not being 
renewed, Moreau offers to demonstrate that he is still one scary 

guy. His proposition: if he can scare Spencer out of his wits, he 
gets a contract and creative control. Can Moreau pull it off? In this 

wacky comedy things don’t go exactly according to plan… 
 

Tickets available from Linda 403-224-2881, Linda 403-224-2273 or 
Laurie 403-224-2010. Silent Auction items welcome. 

 

Movie Night 
“Small Foot “ 

April 5th, 2019 6:30pm 
Come join us for a fun evening at the Cottonwood Hall 
Admission is $5.00 includes Popcorn and a pop/juice 

For more info please contact Caroline @ 403-227-6280 



 

Facebook Page - Cottonwood-Gordon Ag Society                                                            Email       cottonwoodgordonagsociety@gmail.com 
Mailing Address: 3005 TWP Rd 352, Red Deer County, AB T4G 0K6                            Website    www.cottonwoodgordonagsociety.com 

           
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
   

 
   

The Cottonwood W. I. would like to invite any ladies 
interested to join us at our monthly meetings held the 
first Thursday of each month except August. Our next 

meeting will be held on March 7th, 2019 @ 7:30pm at the 
Cottonwood- Gordon Hall.  Thoughts on Canada’s New 
Food Guide; wear or bring something green; Bring a St. 

Paddy’s Poem or joke. 
For more Information please contact,  

Sharon Blain, President, @ 403-227-2489. 

Enriching Women through Crafting 2019 
Dates: March 8, April 12, May 10,  

June 14, September  6, October 11,  
November 1, December 6. 

Join us at the Cottonwood-Gordon Hall starting at 10:00 am until 
7 pm. If you would like to attend in the evening I am open to 
making it happen. Bring your own lunch. Coffee, tea and hot 

chocolate is always on. Thanks to the Red Deer County Division 
4 Recreation and Culture board, 

there is no charge. 
For more information please contact 

lucillelohmann@outlook.com or call 403-350-1490 
 

Firearms Courses 
March 16&17, April 13&14 

Saturday March 16 or April 13- non-restricted, starts @ 
8am (minimum age 12) 

Sunday March 17 or April 14- restricted, starts at 9am 
(must be 18+) 

Cost- 1 course $110, both restricted and non-restricted 
$200. Only 12 people in each course, so book yours 

early. Place reserved on payment. Contact Linda Toews 
at firearmscourses@gmail.com or 403-224-2881. 

HANDICAPPED WASHROOMS/ 
FOYER PROJECT  

 

 The Project: To install 2 handicapped washrooms and 
enlarge the foyer, totaling just over $100,000.   
 Thank you for your commitment: We are continuing to 
receive your donations and offers of work on the project. 
Thank you to each of you who have sent us funds and/or 
volunteered your help. Every dollar and every hour counts.  
 We still need YOUR help:. We are waiting to hear from 
our grant application. We have applied for a couple of 
smaller grants and have been awarded a small grant for 
energy efficiency that we hope to be able to put towards this 
project. We are getting closer to the $79,000 mark at which 
we can start the project. Please continue to donate funds, 
materials, equipment, and your time. Come to our 
fundraising dinner theatre, and/or donate silent auction 
items for it.  Bring your friends.   
 Remember, your donations are tax-deductible: As a 
registered charity, Cottonwood-Gordon Ag Society can issue 
charitable donation receipts for cash or for in-kind 
donations.   
 What a great way to reduce your taxes and help out 
your community at the same time! All donations gratefully 
accepted.  
 For information or to donate, contact Linda Toews at 
403-224-2881 or cottonwoodgordonagsociety@gmail.com.   
 
 
 

Volunteer appreciation night coming soon! 
We will be celebrating our volunteers this month! Thank 

you for all your help and for everything you do for the 
community! Invitations will be sent out via mail and 

email. 
Looking forward to celebrating with all our awesome 

volunteers! 
 


